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COMING ATTRACTIONS: Construction on the transformer vault is to begin in June which will lead to 
the establishment of permanent power from Alabama Power later this summer. Millwork installation 
should also begin later this summer along with the transition from rough-in type activities (i.e. 
mechanical, electrical, plumbing infrastructure) towards the finish activities (i.e. paint, ceilings, flooring). 

CAMPBELL DESIGN DEVELOPING: The design team is in the stage known as design development. 
In this stage the plans emerge from the concepts with some greater definition. The team is working to 
deliver the design development plans by the middle of June. All government team reviewers should 
prepare to be reviewing these documents in the last two weeks of June. 

ONE YEAR AGO TO TODAY
May 2017

May 22, 2016 vs. May 22, 2017
WHAT a difference a year can make. On May 22, 2016 the construction of the new courthouse was 

still in the dirt. Work was progressing on footings and foundations and structural steel was still a month 
away from starting. Fast forward to today and the building is getting it’s granite and limestone exterior 
skin, walls are being framed and sheetrocked, and MEP systems are coursing through the building.


